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I have voted by mail for the last 25 years. First in Colorado and now in Oregon. I can’t 

believe that we are even discussing taking this easy voting option away. Voting 

should be EASY and not inconvenient. If you are a registered voter, that means your 

id has been checked and I’m ready to vote. The burden of proof should be on the 

government NOT the voting citizen. Please stop this bill in its tracks!! 


